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CHI YUN SCHOOL
2020/21 School Year
Student Health Service
(Secondary Section)

1™ September, 2020
Dear Parent / Guardian,

The Student Health Service (SHS) of the Department of Health are now conducting enrolment exercise
for the 2020/ 2021 school term. Due to the impact of COVID-19, the Department of Health implements
various control measures to reduce crowds. This service can only provide for Secondary One students
in the 2020/21 school year. If the epidemic situation improves in the future, services may be arranged
for students in other grades. We would like to invite students from Secondary One to participate in the

services. The service period starts from November 2020 to October 2021.

The Student Health Service is provided free. The scope of service covers physical examination, health
assessment, individual health counselling and health education. Enrolled students of Student Health
Service will be given an annual appointment at Lam Tin Student Health Service Centre, The SHS will
provide a chartered bus service to and from the centre during school days for the participants. Parents
will be requested fo provide information or history about the student of his/her family to the SHSC.
Therefore parents are required to accompany their children during treatment. The location and services
may be adjusted according to the latest epidemic situation.

For Application, please complete the application form, together with the application fee ($30 for Dental

Care Service only) and return to the school office on or before 10" September, 2020.

Yours faithfully,

b S5 .

f B M
Chung Lai Kuen

Principal, Chi Yun School




